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Montana Beef Council Welcomes New Team Member
New staff member will serve as dedicated project manager for Montana Beef Council

BILLINGS, MONTANA – The Montana Beef Council (MBC) is pleased to announce the promotion of Anna Sponheim to Project Manager on the Montana Beef Council staff team. Anna has served as an intern for the last two years and will now enhance MBC’s promotion and education activities throughout the state to strengthen beef demand. Her first day as Project Manager is June 1, 2023.
Anna was raised in Winifred, Mont. and is a recent graduate of Montana State University, Bozeman. She holds a Bachelor of Science in Agricultural Communications and Writing. Previously she served as the Montana FFA State Reporter and went on to gain journalism experience with the Western Ag Network and the American Simmental Association. She brings a vast network of contacts in the beef community to the Council. In addition to working for MBC, Anna also assists on the family farm and ranch in Winifred as well as working part-time for the REAL Montana leadership program. 
“Growing up on a beef cattle and wheat operation in Central Montana has inspired me to pursue a career in telling the story of how food is taken from the field to a consumer’s table,” said Sponheim. “Through my education, involvement in my community, and work experiences, I look forward to promoting and educating others about agriculture and my favorite protein, beef, while working on behalf of Montana’s beef producers.”
The Montana Beef Council was created in 1954 by cattlemen as a marketing organization for beef and is funded through the federal mandatory $1-per-head Beef Checkoff assessment. Montana Beef Council is organized to enhance profit opportunities for Montana cattle and beef producers by increasing demand for beef and beef products. 
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Anna Sponheim, MBC Project Manager
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